## **Codsall Community High School Minibus Transport**

Dear Parent Carer,

If you would like to reserve a seat for your child on our minibus service from Perton Sainsbury's or The Coop in Pattingham to Codsall High School from September. Please follow the link below to the parent letter on our school website.

Can I ask you to please read the letter in full. Only those students who we receive signed forms for will be allocated a seat.

Paper copies of the letter can be collected from the main school reception at Perton Middle School.

Follow the link to the transport letter:

https://bit.ly/3qWalOb

If you live over 3 miles away from CCHS you may be entitled to free SCC transport. To check follow the link below:

SCC Transport Link: https://apps2.staffordshire.gov.uk/scc/schoolroutes/

Kind regards

The SSLP Finance Office